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Comments: Dear Forest Sevice Administrators,  

 

I am writing to request that the U.S. Forest Service keep its current policy regarding privately owned cabins under

Section 1303 of the Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) unchanged and phase out

ANILCA cabins.  

In my opinion, changing this policy would undermine both the Wilderness Act and the ANILCA.  

I believe that these cabins do not belong in designated wilderness areas.  

 

Thank you for reading my comment.  

 

 

 


